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Special Invitation to the Public & Media 

Public Service Commissioner Brandon Presley to Hold Kosciusko 
Town Hall Meeting 

 
 

NETTLETON, MISSISSIPPI (March 28, 2017) - Public Service Commissioner Brandon 

Presley will address the citizens in the Kosciusko area on Tuesday, April 11, 2017 at 6:00 

p.m. at Attala County Circuit Courthouse located at 118 West Washington Street. The 

purpose of this meeting with Commissioner Presley is to discuss public utility service, 

broadband, cellular phone service and other issues. Commissioner Presley will also take 

questions and concerns from the local community during the meeting. 

“Folks in rural Mississippi deserve the same choice of energy as people living in downtown 

Jackson.  I also look forward to answering any questions or concerns the community might 

have,” Commissioner Presley said.   

This meeting is free and open to the public.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Community Meeting with Commissioner Brandon Presley 
Tuesday, April 11, 2017 

Attala County Circuit Courthouse 
118 West Washington Street 

Kosciusko, Mississippi 
6:00 p.m. – 7:00 p.m. 

Everyone is invited to attend! 
 

 
 

for more information contact: 

Commissioner Brandon Presley ~ P.O. Box 1174 ~ Jackson, MS 39215-1174 
1-800-356-6428 or 1-800-637-7722 ~ brandon.presley@psc.state.ms.us ~ www.psc.state.ms.us  

mailto:brandon.presley@psc.state.ms.us
http://www.psc.state.ms.us/

